
COBH, IRLANDA  

 
Cork City & Old Jameson Distillery  
 

Begin with a panoramic introduction to Cork, the second-largest city in Ireland, situated on the 
River Lee. Today, the Lee flows through the city in two main channels so that you will find 
yourself constantly crossing bridges on your drive. You will see the spires of St Finbarr’s 
Cathedral, the Old Courthouse, City Hall and the renowned Bells of Shandon. This unique 
university town...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 Hours  

   

 
Cork City Sights & Cosy Kinsale  
 

Begin your tour with a panoramic introduction to Cork, the second-largest city in Ireland, 
situated on the River Lee. Today, the Lee flows through the city in two main channels; so you 
will find yourself constantly crossing bridges on your drive. You will see the Old Courthouse, 
City Hall and the renowned Bells of Shandon before stopping to photograph St Finbarr’s 
Cathedral, whose ...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4½ Hours  

   

 
Kiss the Blarney Stone & Panoramic Cork  
 

Begin with a panoramic drive through Cork, the second-largest city in Ireland, situated on the 
River Lee. Today, the Lee flows through the city in two main channels; so you will find yourself 
constantly crossing bridges on your drive. You will see the spires of St Finbarr’s Cathedral, the 
Old Courthouse, City Hall and the renowned Bells of Shandon. This unique university tow...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  
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Approximately 4 Hours  

   

 
Private Car - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES  

   

 
Private Car - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES  

   

 
Private Minivan - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
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your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 Hours  

   

 
Private Minivan - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking guide, 
you will have the fle...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES  

   

 
The English Market & the Artist  
 

Head to Cork, Ireland’s second-largest city, situated on the River Lee. Enjoy the highlights of the 
city from the coach, stopping to photograph some of its renowned landmarks. Then, visit the 
English Market in the very heart of the city. One of Cork's greatest assets, this enclosed market 
boasts an array of butcher shops, fresh fruit and vegetable stands, seafood stalls, fine local...  
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Approximately 3½ Hours  

   

 
Thrilling Sea Safari  
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Meet your skipper at the pier and climb aboard a RIB rigid inflatable boat that will take you on 
a one-hour journey along one of Ireland’s most beautiful stretches of coastline to Kinsale. Along 
the way, your guide will point out areas of interest, including the last pick-up point of the 
Titanic and fortifications that date back to the middle of the 17th century. As you cont...  
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Approximately 2½ Hours  
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